Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Right to Buy  
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the following information.
You asked:
“Please can you give me the details of the results based on the freedom of information act the number of appeals to the district valuer for the redetermination of the initial price of right to buy homes made in the last 5 years. And to what extent where they increased, decreased or kept the same by the district valuer of Leicester housing properties.”
Answer: 
20 applications had requests to the district valuer in the last 5 years. 

We do not hold details on whether the price went up, went down or stayed the same as the original price. Therefor this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

